
 

 

Students: 
 
We are so excited to be hosting the 2023 YOVASO Summer Leadership Retreat, 
Driving Thru the Decades Towards a Safer Future, at James Madison University 
and we hope to see you there! When is it, you ask? 
 

                                                                        July 13-16, 2023 
                             James Madison University, Harrisonburg, VA 

(Check In is from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, July 13.  Retreat ends at noon on Sunday, July 16.) 

Retreat Highlights:
o Motivational Speaker, Brandon White- 

“Own It” Presentation and Dance Session 

o Glow Stick Night Game 

o The Amazing Race –Decades Style! 

o “Name That Tune” Game Show 

o TJohnE Game Show 

o Talent Show 

o Annual Awards Banquet 

o Interactive, Hands-On Safe Driving Activities 

o And Much More! 

The retreat has something for everyone, whether you are attending as an individual student to learn more 
about safe driving or as part of a school or youth group team! 

 
The four-day, three-night retreat includes overnight accommodations, meals, sessions, t-shirts, backpacks, and 
materials. The dorm rooms, meeting rooms, and activity areas are all located on the campus of James Madison 
University and provide students with a fun chance to experience life on a college campus. Students will share a dorm 
room and can request a roommate, so remember to encourage a friend to register! If you have any questions or 
concerns about rooming, please contact me. 
 

Register Now! 
 

Registration forms and additional information can be downloaded from the website. Students may register online by 
completing the Student Registration Form. Registration forms not completed online should be mailed to YOVASO/VSP 
Public Relations Office at P.O. Box 27472, Richmond, VA 23261. Checks may also be mailed to this address. 
 

• Registration Fee: $15 per person 

• FINAL REGISTRATION DEADLINE: June 25 
 
If you have any questions about the retreat or registration, please call me at (804) 512-4573 or email me at 
molly.jackson@vsp.virginia.gov .  
 
It’s going to be a fun and action-packed week! YOVASO looks forward to seeing you at the retreat this summer! 
 
Sincerely,  

Molly Jackson,  
YOVASO Marketing and Training Coordinator 

http://www.yovaso.org/summer-retreat
https://forms.gle/vrN3L9FkB4qPiKF67
mailto:molly.jackson@vsp.virginia.gov

